

Spring arrived with a great flurry of activities. Clubs and special organizations held many programs and meetings before the last few weeks of school were over.

Special honor guests helped the history club learn more about local history when they held their partymeeting in the lunchroom. Buelah Glover, Colleton County Historian and author of several books on the subject of Colleton County spoke.

Workshops for the Junior yearbook staff were held in the room of Ms. Connie McIntyre. The students learned many things about the putting together of a yearbook.

The FTA talent show was also held in the last months of school. Many students participated in songs, dancing, and skits performed during the show.

"Just the three of us" isn't what Rhonda Rhode, Letty Mocha, and Christine Wagner were singing, but the three did a beautiful version of Touch the Wind in English and Spanish.

Don't! was the advice Cheryl Anderson's mother gave to her in the FTA skit, The Twelve Grades of High School.

